Written Communications
Item # [/ Name Kim

Sheree Kansas

Subject: FW: Verizon Cell tower

From: Edward Kim |

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 11:19 AM
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov>
Subject: Verizon Cell tower

Warning:
External

) To whom it may concern,
Email

Wondering if this message can be sent to all City Council Members:
Good morning. Our family lives here in Chula Vista and we noticed that Verizon is putting a cell tower in our
cul-de-sac. We are well aware of the dangers from radiation of cell towers and we are very concerned about
our health and especially the health and safety of our child. What could be done to stop this project?
My address is: 12 Prospect Ct, Chula Vista, CA 91911

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Edward Kim

Edward Kim




